
A reminder that parents are prohibited from waiting
or parking in the parking lot AT ANY TIME. These spots
are reserved for, and paid for by school staff. Please

use the stop/drop/go area directly in front of the
school. 

We also ask that parents wait outside for dismissal,
even if temperatures become colder. This minimizes

chaos at the end of the day. Thank you!  

The RFM book of the month
for June is “Why We Dance:

A Story of Hope and
Healing” and will be

distributed to all classes.
This book celebrates the
joy, resistance, and unity

that the Jingle Dress Dance
inspires! 

ON MAY 15 , THE ENGLISH-
UKRAINIAN BILINGUAL PROGRAM

ACKNOWLEDGED AND CELEBRATED
ДЕНЬ ВИШИВАНКИ (VYSHYVANKA

DAY). PLEASE SEE THE PHOTOS
BELOW OF STAFF AND STUDENTS

WEARING THEIR FAVOURITE
EMBROIDERED SHIRTS AND

DISPLAYING UKRAINIAN PRIDE! 

TH

 

June has arrived and so has the excitement! As we
reflect on this school year, we take pride in many of

the amazing activities and events - and acknowledge
the exciting things to come, as June is jam-packed. 
A big congratulations to the grade 5 and 6s who we

will be honouring on June 26 . They will be moving on
to middle years in September! Another congratulations
goes to Ms. Ingram and Ms. Leskiw who will be retiring

at the end of June. We wish them well in their
retirement! Thank you to both of them for enriching the

lives of RFM students over the years! 

th

Please see the calendar in this newsletter for more
information about important June dates. 

Registration for Kindergarten began on
Monday February 24th for children

born in 2020. Information about RFM
kindergarten programming is available

on our website!
https://www.7oaks.org/rfmorrison/page/795/kindergarten

FROM MRS. ANDERSON & PANI TARASIUK:

FROM THE OFFICE:

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION
SCHOOL DROP OFF/PICK UP

June 2025

If your child is sick, please keep them
at home!

Contact the office if your child is
away for any reason: 204-338-7804
or email: rfmorrison@7oaks.org

Please remember to pack utensils if
needed in your child’s lunch

EUBPEUBP

INSTAGRAM : @SHKOLARFMORRISONSCHOOL
WEBSITE: WWW.7OAKS.ORG/SCHOOL/RFMORRISON



FROM PAC:

THANK YOU TO LIZ AND JUDY FOR ALL OF
YOUR HARD WORK THIS YEAR! WE ARE SO

GRATEFUL FOR YOUR DEDICATION!

WE ALSO WANT TO SPECIALLY RECOGNIZE
LIZ PIMENTEL FOR HER MANY YEARS OF
SERVICE WITH THE PAC. RFM WILL MISS

YOU! 

UPCOMING FREEZIE FRIDAY DATES 
(SEE EMAIL THAT WENT HOME FOR MORE

INFORMATION):

JUNE 5  TH

JUNE 13  TH

JUNE 20  TH

June 5th - Divisional Grad Powwow
June 6th - PD Day - NO SCHOOL
June 10th - RFM Spring Concert @ SOPAC
June 16 - Volunteer Appreciation Assembly @ 2pm (if
you received an invitation, please remember to RSVP)

th

June 17  - Patrols go Dragon Boating th

June 20  - Summer Solstice Day for students th

June 26  - Grade 5 & 6 Farewell at 2pmth

June 27  - LAST DAY before summer break!th

   

IMPORTANT DATES:
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ДЕНЬ ВИШИВАНКИ -
VYSHYVANKA DAY! 

WE INVITE FAMILIES TO SPEAK TO YOUR CHILD(REN) ABOUT RESPECTFUL LANGUAGE AT SCHOOL.
AS IS 7 OAKS POLICY, WE ARE COMMITTED TO TEACHING ABOUT KINDNESS, EMPATHY, ANTI-

RACISM AND DIVERSITY. ALTHOUGH WE SPEND A CONSIDERABLE AMOUNT OF TIME TEACHING
THESE VALUES AT SCHOOL, WE RECOGNIZE THE IMPORTANCE OF CONTINUING THE

CONVERSATIONS AT HOME. THANK YOU, FAMILIES FOR WORKING WITH US IN PARTNERSHIP OF
LEARNING!  



RECENT FIELD TRIPS: 
MAY WAS A BUSY MONTH OF MANY DIFFERENT FIELD TRIPS

INCLUDING GRADE 4/5 OUTDOOR CAMP, AND OTHER CLASSES
GOING ON FANTASTIC ADVENTURES TO PLACES SUCH AS OAK

HAMMOCK MARSH, THE AKI CENTRE AND FORT WHYTE. TAKE A
LOOK AT THE PICTURES BELOW!
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RECENT FIELD TRIPS
CONTINUED:
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HAPPENING AROUND
ШКОЛА RFM
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MAY WAS A VERY
EXCITING MONTH

FOR ROOM 4!
PANI OLGA AND HER
STUDENTS LEARNED
ALL ABOUT THE LIFE
CYCLE OF CHICKENS
AND WITNESSED THE
PROCESS OF EGGS

HATCHING AND BABY
CHICKS BEING BORN

THROUGH
INCUBATION! 


